
Please seen notice below from the JJATC 

 

 

 
Attn All District Council JJATC Training Centers, 

 

In response to the Coronavirus and based on the recommendation of many sources, classes 

are postponed until further notice at all 7 training location within the District Council. The goal is 

to resume after the spring break, but we are taking this situation one day and week at a time. 

The school year will be extended as needed to make up for the postponement. In addition to 

regular classes in Los Angeles; the March 28th Pump Class, 5th year UA Star study session 

and the apprentice applicant Math/English testing are also postponed. Contact myself or Rick 

with any questions or concerns. 

 

Jon Newbro 

JJATC Training Coordinator 

2220 S. Hill St. 

Los Angeles, Ca., 90007-1441 

Office: 213-747-0291 


